HIGHLANDS
RANCH

e Don’t be scammed by fake “event postings.”

e \We will never ask you to pay for an event

through a Facebook-only link.

Let your gut be your guide, if it seems
suspicious, it likely is.

If you have questions, seek out the HRCA
event host.

Save all correspondence with the
scammers.

If you believe you were scammed out
of money, report it to the Douglas
County Sheriff’s Office right away.




